

Read the following passage and then complete both tasks below:



Last week, Mary started to have a **toothache** on the right side of her mouth. As time went by, the pain got worse and she had to take some painkillers, but last night the pain didn't go away. Mary called the dentist surgery first thing in the morning and was able to get an appointment before noon. She arrived at the dentist's clinic on time and waited to see the doctor. The pain was so bad; she wasn't able to go to work. Her last dental check-up was over three years ago. Mary was very nervous because she doesn't like going to the dentist and that is why she has her current problem! If she visited the dentist every six months, her tooth could perhaps be saved. The dentist took **x-rays** of her teeth and found that she had a bad **cavity**. The dentist tried to save the tooth, but sadly, he will have to **pull it out**. The cavity was so large it couldn't be filled. The dentist explained the situation and gave her an **injection**. Mary was surprised she didn't feel a thing. The dentist pulled the tooth out and then he told her that she must visit him every six months. He also told her that she must brush and **floss** her teeth every day. She was pleased with the treatment he got from the dentist and promised to be a regular visitor.

A. Answer the following in full sentences:

1. What was wrong with Mary? _____
2. What did she take to stop the pain? _____
3. Did she go to work? _____
4. When was her last check up? _____
5. Did the dentist pull the tooth out? _____

B. Circle (True) or (False).

- | | | |
|---|------|-------|
| 1. Mary likes going to the dentist. | True | False |
| 2. It was easy to make an appointment. | True | False |
| 3. She should visit the dentist every six months. | True | False |
| 4. The dentist saved the tooth. | True | False |
| 5. Everyone should brush & floss their teeth every day. | True | False |

NAUGHTY CAT! HE IS UP A TREE, CAUSING TROUBLE!



C. Put the missing words back in.

It is a lovely, sunny _____. Mrs Smith is _____ her house. Her _____ is up a tree! The cat's _____ is Ginger. There are _____ firemen in the picture. The fire engine is _____ them. One fireman is _____ in front of the tree. He has got a grey _____. One fireman is _____ a ladder. He is going to rescue the cat! One fireman is standing _____ old Mrs Smith. He is linking arms with her. He is _____ to the cat in the tree. Mrs Smith loves Ginger a lot, but he is always getting into _____

moustache, day, beside, standing, cat, name, three, behind, outside, pointing, trouble, climbing

D. There is or There are?

- 1) _____ a tree in the picture.
- 2) _____ many leaves on the tree.
- 3) _____ two clouds in the sky.
- 4) _____ a little old lady in the picture.
- 5) _____ three firemen.
- 6) _____ a fire engine.
- 7) _____ a cat up the tree.

E. Who is your English Filipino teacher in English subject?

Name and Surname: _____

Give Your Best!

T. Ron